
Cleveland County Water -- Notice of Public Hearing 
Proposed Fiscal Year 2020-2021 Budget 

 
 The Board of Commissioners of Cleveland County Water will hold a public 
hearing on Tuesday, June 9, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. (or as soon thereafter as the matter may be 
heard). The purpose of the hearing is to take public comment concerning the proposed 
FY 2020-2021 Budget in accordance with North Carolina General Statute 159-12. 
 
 The hearing will be held in the Commissioners’ usual meeting room, located at the 
Cleveland County Water Office Building, 439 Casar-Lawndale Rd, Lawndale, NC 
28090. 
 
 All interested persons will be heard.  Copies of the proposed budget are available 
at the Cleveland County Water office or can be viewed online at 
www.clevelandcountywater.com under the Finance/Purchasing link.  Persons wishing to 
make written comments in advance of the hearing or wishing more information 
concerning the subject of the hearing may contact Brad Cornwell, General Manager of 
Cleveland County Water, 439 Casar-Lawndale Rd, Lawndale, NC 28090 (telephone 
(704) 538-9033, email: brad.cornwell@clevelandcountywater.com ). 
 


